Belles Run





The Towne Crier

The latest news from Belles Run Philadelphia 2019





Hotel Update

Hello {{ contact.FIRSTNAME }},

Despite rumors to the contrary, the hotel for the convention is NOT full and it's NOT too late to get a room reserved at the convention rate for any night from June 27 to July 11. The bad news is that you may not be able to make the reservation for every night you want on our own.

The block is full for some nights before and after the convention. This does NOT mean you can't get a room at the block rate. It simply means we may have to reserve those nights for you.

To get a room simply:

- Make a reservation for whatever nights you can get.
- Forward your reservation confirmation to danceforindependence@gmail.com.
- Include a note telling us what needs to be adjusted in the reservation.

It is very important that people stay at the host hotel and are counted in the room block. Get your reservation in so we can make any adjustments before the block closes May 2.

There is a lot to see in Philly and many of you are planning to take advantage of the opportunity. As a result, demand for rooms before and after convention has been far greater than we ever predicted. With your patience, we should be able to accommodate everyone who follows these steps.

Thank you for your patience,

Dance for Independence

Hotel Reservations

Philadelphia Gay News

Official media sponsor of Belles Run.



This email was sent to
{{ contact.EMAIL }}
You received this email because you are registered with Dance for Independenc

Unsubscribe here

Sent by



© 2019 Dance for Independence, Inc

View in browser